TO: Michael Miller, Craig Patton, Arthur Warner, Bill Kelley, Walter Barnett FROM: Tom Coleman

RE: G.A.P., PROSTITUTION, ADMISSION TO THE BAR DATE: March 28, 1973

I feel very proud to be a part of this Committee. I think that it is noteworthy that in the past 3 issues of the Advocate several of our members have been mentioned. This committee is truly composed of "activists". Laud Humphreys was noted for his outstanding book, Walter for his participation in legislative reform in California, Bill was elected to the position of Vice-President of the Chicago Gay Alliance, Michael for his outstanding work in putting together the Gay Arbitration Panel, My recent work in the attack on the prostitution law in California. Bill Reynard has been quite active in Denver and Arthur has been up to his usual (impossible to compete with) excellence in his attempts to secure funding.

TO CRAIG: I have enclosed a brief (attacking the prostitution statute) and the "discriminatory Dnforcement report" relating to the prostitution law and the Los Angeles Police Department. Could you please send copies to the members of the Committee.

TO ARTHUR AND WALTER: I feel that Gerald Gerash, an attorney in Denver, should be considered, at least, a possible candidate for membership on this committee. It seems that he has been working for some time with sexual civil liberties. I would suggest that you seek the advice of Bill Reynard on this.

TO EVERYONE: THE RESOLUTION ON ADMISSIONS TO THE BAR WAS ADOPTED BY THE AMERICAN BAR ASSOCIATION, LAW STUDENT DIVISION, NINTH CIRCUIT (represents 45 law schools).

I must go. Exams and the Bar are drawing close and I have little time. CONGRADULATIONS ON OUR SUCCESSES! Tom